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MARCH 30, 2015 
 
SITUATION IN YEMEN 
 
Your Managers have been informed that, due to heavy fighting between Houthi militiamen and 
government forces, all airports in Yemen have been closed.  
 
The port of Aden has also been closed. It is understood that the ports of Hodeidah and Saleef are 
currently operational but are, reportedly, being targeted by rebel aircraft. In any event, it would appear 
that the discharge of dry cargoes has been stopped by reason of the unavailability of stevedores in 
consequence of the hostilities. 
 
Members will be kept informed of developments as further information emerges. 
  
 


